
Term 4  

Orienteering  

One of the sporting activities 
students will get to enjoy this 
term is orienteering. Orient-

eering requires students to 
read instructions and maps to 
navigate a course in the short-
est time. Thanks Mel for 
bringing this to the school. 

Using Word  

This week Class 6 have been 
developing their computer 
skills to create and format 
documents that can be used in 
interviews Great questions 
and great interview of the 
Principal . Well done Josh, 
Matt and Luke  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Procedures  

An important skill in communi-
cation is to be able to write, 
read and follow procedures. 
Following an excellent proce-
dure on brushing teeth the the 

principal was made to follow. Class 
8 this week wrote a procedure for 
making Sushi Rolls. Excellent work 
and delicious health food was the 
outcome. 

 

 

 

 

 

Food Tech … Zombie Fingers  

 

 

 

 

Great work and 
good fun was had in food tech mak-
ing Zombie Fingers Thanks stu-
dents and Natalia. ( No real zom-
bies were used in the preparation of 
the food)  

AWARDS 

Principal– Jess G  

Uniform—Nicholas H  

Consistent Behaviour—Nicholas 
H  

Most Points Patrick 750 

Birthdays—Teacher Ryan  

Class Josh Matt Luke  
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Special points 
of interest:  

 

School Uniforms  

Students are required 

to wear school uniform 

on community access 

and excursions  

SWIMMING SCHEME 

Approximately 10 stu-

dents will commence 

the Special Swimming 

Scheme on 6 Novem-

ber .The scheme will 

provide swimming les-

sons for 2 weeks. The 

school is pleased to be 

able to subsidize the 

cost to reduce the fees 

to $60 per student. 

Payments can be made 

through the school 

website. 

SEMESTER 2 volun-

tary contributions  

Thank you to parents 

and carers who have 

been able to make 

contributions to school 

pro-

grams.Contributions of 

$50 a term can be 

made via the school 

website or via the front 

office  


